
The Hartland Consolidated School District entered into a Health Plan Purchasing 
Consortium Agreement effective November 3, 2017 with coverage and rates effective 
January 1, 2018. The Consortium planned to bid for health services as required by 
P.A.106 of 2007 to be effective January 1, 2021, however the issues of COVID 19 
interrupted that plan. 
 
The Consortium will bid health services as required by PA 106 of 2007 during 2021 to be 
effective January 1, 2022. 
 


